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Nicole Gorman

The 2021 season was full of ups and downs but turned out to be successful.  We had seven (7) events with many opportunities to volunteer and fulfill the hours required for reimbursement. More than half our membership completed the requirement.  Thank you to those who volunteered

The family volunteer hour requirement has changed going forward. It now consists of a ten (10) hour base for one person plus two (2) additional hours per extra family member.

For the 2022 season I am hoping for a smooth sailing season with lots more volunteer opportunities.  




